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2014-15 MHRD cohort to arrive in mid July
  

As one group’s journey finishes, another’s begins…The University of Sydney will welcome a new group of
students to Sydney’s chilly shores in mid July.

This truly international group, which will form the 2014-15 cohort, will be made up of students from over
13 nations including Pakistan, China, Fiji, Indonesia, Korea, Australia, Burma and the Maldives. Students
will complete their foundational semester in Sydney from July – November, before flying to one of four
partner universities across the Asia Pacific region for their second semester.
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